
              

Our ref: 7052065
2 July 2019
 
angela
 ??? 

  

 
 
Account reference:request-581127-440cc0bc@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004
 
Dear Angela
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Birmingham City 
Council. I have detailed below the information that is being released to you. 
 
Request 
I am looking to find out if the following was ever/made implemented and if so 
where was it advertised 

Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Birchfield Road and Bridgelands 
Way/Burton Wood Drive (Proposed 2015) 
Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Holiday Street/Suffolk Street 
Queensway, Alpha Tower and Crowne Plaza (Proposed 2015) 
Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Redditch Road/Green Lane/Foyle 
Road and Teviot Grove, Kings Norton (Proposed 2015) 

 
Response
Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Birchfield Road and 
Bridgelands Way/Burton Wood Drive (Proposed 2015) 

Stopping Order based on Section 247 Town and Country Planning Act. 
Currently still HMPE as stopping up was conditional that works were up to 
standard but still some issues. Advertised by Department for Transport 

Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Holiday Street/Suffolk Street 
Queensway, Alpha Tower and Crowne Plaza (Proposed 2015) 
A small portion of Holliday Street only was stopped up in 1967 based on 
Section 247 Town and Country Planning Act. Advertised by the then 
Department for Transport. Nothing else stopped up on these areas 

Birmingham City Council - Stopping up of Redditch Road/Green 
Lane/Foyle Road and Teviot Grove, Kings Norton (Proposed 2015) 
Stopping Order based on Section 247 Town and Country Planning Act. 



              

Currently still HMPE as stopping up was conditional with some conditions still 
outstanding. Advertised by Department for Transport 

 
 
Please quote the reference number 7052065 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your 
original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Corporate Information Governance Team
PO Box 16366
Birmingham
B2 2YY
Email: infogovernance@birmingham.gov.uk
 
 
 

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 

 
Jenny Bent 
Business Support Coordinator

 
Re Use of Public Sector Information
Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, 
educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx


              

for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or 
agree terms for re-use
 
 


